THE HON. DAVID JULL, M.P.

MEMBER FOR FADDEN

11 February 1999

Electorate Office:
3366 PACIFIC HIGHWAY
SPRINGWOOD QLD 4127
TEL. (07) 3299 1159, 1 800 81 4640
FAX. (07) 3299 1208
Postal Address:
PO. BOX 134 SPRINGWOOD QLD 4127

RECEIVED
1 5 FEB 1999

Mr Shane Stone MLA Parliament House DARWIN NT 0800

Dear Shane

Many thanks for you kind letter of 7 February. Along with many of my colleagues in Canberra, I was very disappointed to learn of your retirement as Chief Minister of the Territory.

I enjoyed and appreciated your cooperation, help and hospitality during my time in the Ministry - and I am glad you intend to continue service in the NT Parliament at least in the short term.

I hope we have a chance to catch up soon.

Yours sincerely

DAVID JULL MP
Member for Fadden